District 33S Summers of Sunshine Event Fundraiser for Camp Scholarships

On Saturday, June 15 the Lions Clubs of Southeastern Massachusetts are having a fundraising event to raise money to send children with Type 1 Diabetes to camp this summer. Called "Summers of Sunshine", the event will be held at the Promenade Room at the Raynham Dog Track from 6:30- 10:30 pm. Cost of admission will include an Italian dinner and music by the popular group, the BaHa Brothers. Admission is only \$25 per person. There will also be raffles and silent auction items available to help raise the funds to send children to camp.

Last year, the Lions were able to 18 children to camp and are hoping to once again raise the money needed to help enrich the lives of children with Type 1 Diabetes this summer.

"Camperships" are in memory of Past Cabinet Secretary-Treasurer Lion Theresa Dunford, a Bridgewater Academy Lions Club member. If you are a parent and are interested in more information about how you can obtain a campership for your child, please contact the event chair, Cheryl Germaine, at the address noted below. The Lions Clubs of Southeastern Massachusetts cover the area from Abington to the Attleboros to all of Cape Cod and the Islands!

In addition to Lions Clubs, the current donors include: Gold level sponsor (\$500) Easton Lions Club and Advanced Dental Care of Norton, Silver level sponsor (\$250) Bay Colony Group and Jason's Barber Shop and Bronze level sponsor (\$125) JArts Bakery. Additional donations to help defray the costs of the event would also be appreciated. Sponsorships or donations please make out checks to **District 33S Eyemobile with Diabetes Camp in memo.**

The Eyemobile is a 501.c.3 charity operated by the District 33 S Lions.

Tickets to the event are available on eventbrite, or you may use the summersofsunshine.org website for the link. You can also mail your check, (made payable to: **District 33 S, with Diabetes Camp** in the memo line), to:

Diabetes Camp Scholarships C/O Cheryl Germaine, chairperson 165 Satucket Trail Bridgewater, MA 02324

Calling on all clubs in the District to help make this a successful event. Donations of baskets, silent auction items, and monetary contributions are still needed and would be greatly appreciated. In addition we would appreciate each club donating lottery tickets at the Cabinet Advisory in Wareham on June 6 we will decorate a tree and use it as a Silent Auction Item. for the District. Tickets will also be available for purchase on the night of June 6th. Hope to see you there.

Thank you, Cheryl Germaine, Chairperson